
School District of Superior Fall Sports Recommendations 
 
Last Friday the WIAA released guidance on conducting fall sports for 2020. While taking into 
consideration theses guidelines and those from our state and local health department, SHS is 
recommending the following to happen for 2020 Fall sports: 
 
Starting practice August 17th​: Girls Golf, Girls Tennis, Girls Swim and Dive, Boys and Girls 
Cross Country 
 
Starting practice September 7th​: Boys Soccer 
 
Utilizing the WIAA’s alternative fall season: 
Starting practice the week of February 22nd​: Volleyball 
Starting practice the week of March 8th​: Football 
 
 
Spectators 
Plans are in place to live stream as many events as possible within technology and staff 
restrictions. The following scenarios will be strictly enforced and are subject to change. If 
guidelines are not followed by spectators, the district reserves the right to ban spectators at 
events. 
 
Any events occurring indoors: 

● Essential personnel only (players, officials, game workers, media, medical) 
● Swimming will follow this option 

 
Any events occurring outdoors:  

● Masks required even when outside (cheering will cause more spread of virus) 
● Away games will require Superior to follow individual school protocol. 
● Remain in family units and 6 feet apart 

 
Concessions 
No concessions for any event. 
 
Admissions 
No charge because of limited admittance. 
 
Restrooms 
Restrooms will be labeled with maximum occupancy (50% of normal) and social distanced 
marking on the ground outside of the restroom 
 
 



Locker Rooms  
Maximum of 15 people in locker rooms as much as possible. After school, teams will need to 
change but personal bags should be utilized because no lockers will be available.  
 
Teams will be expected to arrive ready to play. Storing bags or valuables in the locker room may 
be necessary but classrooms may also be utilized.  
 
Transportation 
We will follow the School District of Superior Transportation regulations as well as the bus 
company’s regulations on away events. For teams that utilize the vans, we will try to take 
multiple vehicles to maintain as much space as possible.  
 
Individual transportation policy: Parents may transport their own child only. Students may 
transport themselves only. Form will need to be filled out, signed by the parent, and given to the 
coach for each event- no exceptions. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


